An Roinn Dlí agus Cirt agus Comhionannais Department of Justice and Equality

Oifig an Ard-Rúnaí | Office of the Secretary General

Ms Margaret Falsey Committee Secretariat Committee of Public Accounts

Your ref(s): PAC32-I-954 and PAC32-I-1002

18 September, 2018

Re: Request for information in relation to community CCTV schemes

Dear Ms. Falsey,

I refer to your previous correspondence requesting information for the Committee of Public Accounts in relation to a number of points concerning CCTV schemes.

I note the Committee's preference for a coordinated response on this matter. In line with this, the Department is engaging with An Garda Síochána and the Local Government Management Agency (LGMA). Work is ongoing on the preparation of information for the response, however, more time will be required before this is ready.

It is intended that a joint response will issue to the Committee by the end of this month.

Yours sincerely,

Crónan Goodman

Private Secretary to the Secretary General

E.mail / Riomhphost: secretarygeneral@justice.ie / www.justice.ie